From: Smith, Kristina

Sent: 30 July 2019 16:49
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Objection to planning Camden High Street

Pls can this be logged as an objection.

Kristina Smith
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 4986

From: Angela I
Sent: 26 July 2019 11:44

To: Smith, Kristina <Kristina.Smith@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to planning Camden High Street

Planning Application 2019/3138/P
This plan appears to have no cannection to Camden High Street, with regard to size, height and function.

The plans | have seen show a building twice the height of the buildings on either side. This will be oppressive and
over dominating the human scale of the High Street. The present building which will be pulled down to facilitate this
is much more in scale with Street, but at the present is obscured by an ugly signboard which is being presented to us
as the only alternative.

It is also proposing the main entrance to the large capacity hotel be on Delancey Street, a residential street with
families and young children. This will entail cars/ taxis stopping in a relatively narrow one way street. The proposed
nature of the hotel supplying numerous small rooms, up to 100, many without windows, sounds like an enormous
hostel not suitable for the Victorian Street. To put so many people on one relatively small area sounds like over
overcrowding.

| object to the planning permission on the above grounds.

Angela Andersen



